
CHENANGO COUNTY HABITAT FOR HUMANITY
IS SEEKING APPLICATIONS

For: A new house to be built in the Town of Sherburne
When: Construction to begin in Spring 2021

Applicants Must: Live in inadequate housing,
be able to repay a no or low-interest mortgage,

contribute sweat equity.
Contact: Sandy Colton at 334-7492 for an 

application or for more information
Applications must be received by January 15, 2021.


